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Dear Brethren, 
 

For those of us who know Bro. Jorge Varela, missionary to Costa Rica in the area 
known as Zarcero, he shares with us his need for a laptop computer, since the one 
he has been using for years now, no longer works.  The laptop has been such a 
useful tool for Bro. Jorge, especially since he has suffered several setbacks with 
his eyesight during recent years.  Being able to adjust the font in his weekly 
messages has been a great help.  In fact, all his written work, whether in his 
studies, messages, or Bible institute lessons, have been made so much easier 
using the laptop. 
 

If you know Bro. Jorge, or if he is one of your supported missionaries, you may 
want to help him with this need.  Maybe you or someone else you know may 
either have a used laptop, or better still, a new one to donate to Bro. Jorge’s 
ministry.  What great help and blessing that would be! 
 

Please pray that the Lord would supply this important tool for our missionary Bro. 
Jorge Varela in Costa Rica.  Laptops are much cheaper here in the States, so if 
you would feel led by the Lord to help supply this need, it could be purchased 
here, then I could carry it down with me on my next trip or send it down with 
someone I know who is making a trip down to Costa Rica.  In fact, I have a 
friend in Naples who makes frequent trips to Costa Rica, seeing that his wife is 
Costa Rican and knows Bro. Jorge personally.  Please let me know, and I will give 
you further instructions in the quickest way we can get the laptop to him.  At this 
point, my next trip to Costa Rica is not till December, but we may find someone 
going down before then. 
 

ALL THINGS ARE POSSIBLE WITH GOD.  GOD IS GOOD.  HE BLESSES US SO 
MUCH IN SO MANY WAYS.  With that in mind, he wants us to bless others. 
 

Bro. Carl, GPA                                                             


